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BY EMAIL 
 
 
 
February 4, 2010 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re: Application to recover amounts related to Conservation and Demand 

Management for Enersource Hydro Mississauga Inc.  
 Board File No.  EB-2009-0400 
 
 
Please see attached Board Staff’s submission for the above proceeding.  Please 
forward the attached to all intervenors. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Josh Wasylyk 
Advisor, Applications 
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Board Staff Submission 
Enersource Hydro Mississauga Inc. 

EB-2009-0400 
 
 
 

 
 
   

BOARD STAFF SUBMISSION 
 

Enersource Hydro Mississauga Inc. (“Enersource”) has filed an application with the 
Ontario Energy Board, (the “Board”) dated November 18, 2009 under the Ontario 
Energy Board Act, 1998, S.O. 1998, c.15, Schedule B for an order granting approval 
and recovery of amounts related to new and ongoing Conservation and Demand 
Management (“CDM”) activities in 2007 and 2008 associated with the Lost Revenue 
Adjustment Mechanism (“LRAM”). 
 

On December 8, 2009 the Board issued a Notice of Application which was served and 

published as directed by the Board.  Direct Energy and the Vulnerable Energy 

Consumers Coalition requested and were approved to be intervenors in this proceeding. 

 

In Procedural Order No. 1 the Board made provision for written interrogatories to be 

filed by January 20, 2010.  Board staff was the only party to file interrogatories.  On 

January 22, 2010 Enersource filed its responses to Board staff interrogatories.  

  

Board staff submits that the applicant’s evidence filed in this application supports the 

request for recovery of amounts related to LRAM.  No outstanding issues have been 

identified.   Based on our review of the pre-filed evidence and the response to 

interrogatories, Board staff supports the approval of Enersource’s application. 

 

All of which is respectfully submitted 

 


